University of Alaska is the state’s system for providing higher education, with three distinct,
accredited universities. UA is fundamental to Alaska's economy, delivering relevant programs that
qualify graduates to take current and future jobs in the state. Now, ongoing efforts to steady and
grow enrollment are having a clear impact.

Final spring semester data becomes available in early June each year, allowing information about
dual enrollment courses delivered in high schools to be added to the university's management
information system through the end of May.

Total net tuition and fee revenue is 6.2 percent ($3.3M) higher than this time last year (page 2).
Increases in undergraduate tuition revenue ($2.1M, +6.2%) and graduate tuition revenue ($0.5M,
+10.7%) accounted for most of the growth from last year.

More than 60 percent of main campus academic units and community campuses grew in both
student headcount and credit hour registration compared to last year. Detailed information about
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